1ISO Rating

Beginning October 1, 2022 the York Fire Department ISO rating moved up from a class 4 to a
class 3 rating. This change plays an important role in decreasing the cost of insurance to
homeowners. Visit https://www.isomitigation.com/ppc/ for more information.

Use the attached letter detailing the updated I1SO rating and turn in to your homeowners
insurance agent to request an evaluation of your premium.
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